
City of Gillett Public Hearing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, April 4, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers 
of the Gillett Municipal Building at 150 N. McKenzie Avenue, Gillett, WI 54124, a Public Hearing 
on the Parking for the 100 and 200 Blocks of Main Street, North Lake Avenue, and South Lake 

Avenue will be held. 
 
Present: Mayor James Beaton, Alderpersons Nanette Mohr, Marie Blaser, Irene Drake, Sandra Hubbard, 
Matthew Stroik, Josh McCarthy, Clerk-Treasurer Kim Gruetzmacher, Interim Police Chief Kevin 
Schneider, Police Officer Mason Wagner, Fire Chief, Kurt Hicks, Public Works Forman Shane Rank, Utility 
Operator Ron Anderson.  Public Carrie Olson, Deanna Smith, Julie Allen, Debbie Rudie, Sandy Fullerton, 
Peter Vorpahl, Mary Schuettpelz, Jesse Tulogeski, Elaine Hertwig, Claire Hertwig, Ruth Spang, Kim Stage, 
Maureen Wollin, Denise Hicks, Corrine Pethke, Rennae Ryan, Ben Schultz, Rhonda Schultz, Candy Olson, 
Amy Umentum, Wendy Vorpahl, Betty Krueger, Jane Frederick, Crystal Miller, Tyson Halla, Angela 
Blaser, Robert Luebke, and Kevin Smith.    
 
Meeting was called to order at 5:00pm.  Discussion was had regarding the concerns of the enforcement 
of the 2 hour parking ordinance.  Citizens and businesses owners voiced their concerns with the parking 
restrictions on the 100 and 200 blocks of East Main and Lake Street.  The issue is being referred to the 
Health, Protection & Licensing committee which will meet Monday, April 8, 2019 at 4pm.  The Meeting 
was closed at 5:40pm.  
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
Kimberly Gruetzmacher, Clerk Treasurer 

 

 
 


